
Dear future Year 7 students, parents, and carers,

Welcome to The Orme Academy!

My name is Ms Gager, I teach Design Technology, and I am very excited to be 
your Year 7 Form Tutor when you join in September 2024. 

At The Orme Academy, we have high expectations of all our students, and as 
your form tutor I am here to guide, challenge, and support you to aspire for 
excellence.

Our form group will be a kind, respectful and fun space for us to all blossom 
and find enjoyment in every aspect of your academic journey.

I will be there to help you settle into secondary school, and I will also be in 
contact with parents and carers about your achievements and the progress 
you are making throughout the school year.

Enjoy the summer and the rest of your time in Year 6! 

I look forward to an ACE  academic year with you.

Ms Gager
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